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ITEM 14 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 58 

COUNCIL MEETING 1978 08 28 

RE: LETTER FROM MR. GORDON C. LEWIS 
7230 BRAESIDE DRIVE, BURNABY 
BARNET MARINE PARK 

Appearing on the agenda for the 1978 August 28 meeting of Council is a letter 
from Mr. Gordon C. Lewis regarding the Barnet Marine Beach Park. 

With respect to the parking area, we have not used road salt or oil spray 
because many users of the·beach walk in this area, some in bare feet. This 

.area, however, is in the construction program which calls for black topping 
in 1979. 

Mr. Lewis has suggested that some type of device be used to record how many . 
. people use the beach facility. The Parks and Recreation Administrator·feels 
that this is not necessary in view of the fact that the counts now taken by 
a watchman with pencil and·paper are efficient and reliable; there is no need, 
therefore, to adopt a different'method of keeping count at this time. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT a copy .o·t· this report b,e sent to Mr. Gordon C. Lewis, 7230 Braesi de 
Drive, Burnaby, B.C., VSA' 1E8. 
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